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Message from Melissa

One week to go! It has been an exciting fortnight at Kerry Street! Read on to find out

more about the wonderful activities our students have taken part in!

| am very excited to report that the focus for my message this week is Sustainability
and Waste Management! | shared earlier this term that our school was successful in
achieving a Sustainability grant from Cockburn City Council. A huge thank you to
Effie who led the charge with the application and Mim, Shona and Britta who
assisted. We have already made use of the funds we received! Last week all
students participated in a Living Soil incursion (see more below). This week we have
finally replaced our bin system around the school! We now have a 6 bin system.
This was shared with the school at our community meeting this week but in case
you missed out see below for more information. Thank you to Joel, our Waste

management leader who helped design the labels for our new bins!



Soft Plastics

General Waste
Landfill

Tissues Band-Aids  Sticky Tape
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Foil in ball Newspaper  Plastic
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Soft Plastics

If its plastic and you can scrunch it!

Plastic Bubble  Cellophane
bags wrap

Ziplock Shopping Food
bags bags packets

Paper
Waste

Coloured  Lined paper Old Books

paper
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Tissue Paper Magazines Newspaper

Containers for
Change
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Milk cartons  Plastic
bottles
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Glass bottles  Softdrink  pop top
cans bottles
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Juice boxes

Compost
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Fruit Pencil Vegetable
scraps  Sharpenings  scraps

Nut Shredded  Eggshells
shells Paper



Please help us ensure the right bin is used for different items. If you don't know

where something goes ask any of our students!

Kind regards,
Melissa Kennedy
Principal

Incursions Galore!

This week we were incredibly lucky to be visited by City of Cockburn Rangers Kylie
and Janine, along with the Council’s resident safety training dog, Ranger Annie, who

spoke to us about Dog Safety.

Students from each class learnt about safe dog handling, how to safely approach
dogs, how to identify dogs deemed ‘dangerous’, the role of a ranger, how rangers

catch dogs safely and council rules regarding dog ownership.

We enjoyed hearing from and speaking to Ranger Kylie and Janine, and of course

loved meeting and petting Ranger Annie.

Thank you to the City of Cockburn for providing these information sessions. Both
students and staff left the sessions with new learnings. We hope that the skills we

learnt will support us all in approaching and caring for dogs safely.



Last week The Living Soil expo came to Kerry Street! Angela Rossen, a local
scientist, and art guru came to our school to share her wisdom of science and art

whilst exploring the micro-organisms in our soils!

We found springtails, worm eggs, earwigs and so much more! Students were
encouraged to bring a soil sample from home to explore, and we also found

samples from around our school.



Students were also given the opportunity to look at the microorganisms in closer
detail through sketches and diagrams. They took a moment to look through all the

pictures, and then had a go at drawing their own!

Thank you, Angela, for teaching us about the soil within our community. We learnt
how to identify and promote healthy soil!

Kind regards,
Taylah Griffin
Deputy of Teaching and Learning



Community Jobs

Don't forget Community jobs timesheets are due Monday the 27th of June (week
10). If you need help finding jobs please see Vanessa or Linda.

Vanessa Kerslake
Community Jobs Coordinator
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Drama Production

As Term 2 is wrapping up, unfortunately so is our Drama. Yokine Mia and Kaarla Mia
have been working extremely hard to put together some Drama Productions to

hopefully show off to the the Kerry Street Community.

On Thursday the 30t of June, we plan on showing these productions after school at
3:30pm in the hall. We have chosen this time as we think most parents are able to

come and watch.



Yokine Mia will be presenting a short film titled ‘The Strange Sleepover’, and Kaarla
Mia will be presenting a live performance titled ‘The Journey’. Both are very

entertaining.

These productions are free entry, and we hope to see you all there!




School Camp 2022

We are very pleased to announce that with the easing of vaccination restrictions,

our 2022 whole school camp can proceed as planned!

Our school camp for 2022 will be held at Donnelly River Village, in Week 10 of Term
3, between Monday the 19th September to Thursday the 22nd September 2022.

Below is a camp information booklet, which provides you with as much detail as we

currently know.

A Camp Information meeting will be run on Wednesday the 29th June (week 10).
Additional information will be provided and there will be opportunities for any who

has camp related questions.

Could all families please complete the following form indicating your attendance for

camp by the 28" June:.

All adults attending camp will require a current Working with Children’s Check, if you

need assistance with this, please contact Linda.

If you are interested in joining the camp committee to assist in finalising finances,
assigning accommodation, organising activities, logistics and rostering,
donations/fundraising, catering/food organisations and assisting with the general

organisation and planning of camp, please send me an email.

Lastly, for any queries relating to camp, please contact myself or a member of the

Camp Committee (listed on the final page of the information booklet).

Taylah Griffin
Deputy of Teaching and Learning




Reminders

Please remember it is very important to sign your children in at
the front office if you arrive after 8:45am. Doing so ensures we have
accurate records of attendance but, more importantly, that we have accurate
emergency evacuation lists. This allows us to ensure everyone is accounted for in
the event we are required to evacuate the premises.

Please note that absences should be emailed to:-

kerrystreet@kerrystreet.wa.edu.au

more ways to get there

We are super excited to have won a 'Bike Safety Check' session, thanks to the Term
2, Super Boost for 2022!

We were eligible to apply for Super Boost, after jumping right into the "Your Move
program this year and submitting our Start of Year Hands Up Survey and achieving
a Bronze Accreditation in Term 1.



On Tuesday the 2" of August, next term, at no cost to our school, we will have a
team of bike mechanics set up for a full day at Kerry Street, to provide
comprehensive safety checks and basic bike services. The mechanics will also
provide advice on any additional repairs required or replacement parts needed.

This is such a great Your Move program to receive, as it helps to ensure the safety
of the bikes our students are using on their journey to and from school. It is also
great timing to get the students' bikes checked just before going on camp!

Please click on the following link to sign up to have your child's bike checked. As it
takes approximately 20 minutes to service and check each bike, there is a limit of 30
bikes, so please ensure you register your child's bike, if you would like it checked.
Spots will be given on a first come first serve basis. | will send out a confirmation
email the beginning of next term if you have been successful in securing a place.

https://forms.office.com/r/[EZRGg4Bsw0

Thanks goes to the Department of Transport Your Move Program, for providing us
with this Bike Maintenance session.

Please do not hesitate to email Taylah if you have any questions.

Parking

Please be aware | have received correspondence from the
Council advising that parents who continue to park on the
median strip and/or on the verge of neighbouring properties will
be fined.



Like parking at every school, ours is limited in terms of its availability, making school
drop offs and pick ups a bit of a headache from time-to-time. We are aware of the
issues our site causes and are investigating options for additional parking.

Please click the link below to read more about parking at Kerry Street.

Please be aware that you may be fined for parking illegally, we have had
rangers visit our area at drop off and pick up times. For more information please
see https://www.cockburn.wa.gov.au/Health-Safety-and-Rangers/Parking-and-
Vehicle-Control/Parking-Laws-and-Guidelines

School Lunch

The school lunch roster is located in administration. If you would like to sign up
either email or speak with Linda to choose a date.

If you are new to cooking school lunch you will need to complete the Food Handling
Course online and forward the certificate showing this has been completed to the
kitchen coordinator  at the link is

On the payment
page use the City’s unique discount voucher “FSCBURN315” and you will receive
FoodSafe Online free of charge.

Please note the following bank details for school lunch payments. You can
make transfers as you child/ren sign up and/or all families will be invoiced at



the end of each term.

BSB: 016307
Account: 263330626
Name: Kerry Street Community School (Inc)
Please include student name/surname in the description

Containers for Change

Did you know that the Containers for Change Scheme is a great way for your
organisation to fundraise?

Community Recycling WA is already working with a large number of community
organisations and schools in supporting fundraising efforts.

Kerry Street is now registered for Containers for Change. Our scheme ID is:
C10356646

For more information or to find a collection point head to
https://communityrecyclingwa.org.au/

Happy collecting!

Support your Community
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FREE INFORMATION SESSION!

Learn about the Australian program that has people of ALL
ages PLAYING classical, blues, accompaniment and
popular music on the PIANO from their very first lessons!

=

ABOUT
Fremantle Speech Pathology
Services is offering speech,
language and literacy screening
assessments for children who are in
Kindergarten,
Pre-primary or Year 1in 2022.

WHEN
July School Holidays

WHERE
Fremantle Speech Pathology
Services
Unit 1/14 Cockburn Road Hamilton
Hill

Tuesday 28th June

3:30 -4:15

Book your spot by texting
Nicole Lloyd: 0419285500

WHAT AREAS ARE EVALUATED

Kindergarten
Speech and Languoge

Pre-primary
Speech, Language, Praliteracy,
Phonics

Year One
Speech, Language, Preliteracy,
Phonics, Reading, Spelling

These screening assessments are
designed to provide a rapid and
reliable profile of a child's
performance across speech,
language and literacy areas.

They are valuable for decision
making:

Is your child at-risk of

experiencing difficulties

communicating or learning?

Is your child functioning below
"normal limits"?

Is your child functioning within
“normal limits™?

Should further assessment be
conducted?

@ Kerry St Community School

HOW LONG DOES IT TAKE

Between 30-60 minutes

COST
Kindergarten $90

Pre-primary $90
Year One: §100
Price includes the cost of the assessment and

report. These screening assessments can be
claimed through private health

HOW CAN | BOOK

Contact the clinic or book on our website

CONTACT Us
CONTACT@FREQSPEECH COM.AL
9433 4595




Saturday 2nd g 3rd
July 2022 | 9am-3pm
5280 per person
Witchclife Druids Hall
10418 Bussell Hwy, Witchcliffe
Workshop includes booklet and
morning teq, please BYO lunch.
Contact Lauren on 0431768272
Or laurenjenniferscanion@gmail.com

loween is an educotor, sciantist,
wite and mother of threa, She hos
spert most of he post decade

wrersed in leaming, Iving and
teaching NVC. She hos tied and
ot o, ot work, In
love and in deep conflict and has
complate frust and respect for the
practice and the connection #
brings fo all reiationships
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DESIGNS

Jesse has been spending time here and there working
on his T-shirt business over the last 6 years. We have

a lot of stock at the moment so if anyone is looking for
some colourful and fun kids T's for Xmas or Birthday

gifts, come to our studio in Beaconsfield and have a brows..

Sam
0432 406 954

#rocketboydesigns




Ethical wooden
+ felt toys

ARK & LUNA

Nurturing the whole child through play, holistic

education and connection to nature

www.arkandluna.com.au
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